
Primary 6/7 Homework – Monday 23rd August

We hope you have had a great summer holiday and are rested and ready for the new 
school year! We will be sharing information through the school app and website. This 
week we are going to focus on getting our online resources working and refreshing our 
knowledge of the PATHS resource. If you have any trouble please let us know in class 

or email us at: claire.stevenson@eastayrshire.org.uk or 
tracy.wallace@eastayrshire.org.uk 

and we will get back to you as soon as we can.   

Literacy and English

Log on to Giglets at home by 
going to https://giglets.com/
Look through the READ ME! 
book to revise how to use the 
features of Giglets. 

Numeracy and Mathematics
We are going to look at your 

knowledge of times tables 
over the next few weeks. 

Choose a table or tables you 
wish to revise and see what 
you best time is with Hit the 

Button. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
maths-games/hit-the-button

Health and Wellbeing
We have been using PATHS to 

help us create our class 
charter which will be ready to 
share soon. Please share what 
we have decided is important 
in our class with someone at 
home. Further information on 

PATHS will be available 
through the school app.

https://giglets.com/

